
 

Birmingham veterinary hospital addresses pet end-of-life choices in workshop 

series starting  

May 16 

When Wednesday, May 16, 6pm – Wednesday, June 27, 2012, 6pm 

Where 

The Cat Practice 

875 S. Worth 

Birmingham, MI 48009  

Note 

To help pet owners prepare for caring for an aging pet, The Cat Practice will hold a 

four-part workshop series, Caring for Aging Kitties, starting May 16. The series is part 

of a new hospice program being offered by The Cat Practice. Topics include: Caring for 

Geriatric Cats (May 16), Making End- of-Life Decisions (May 30) and Pet Hospice 

Care (June 13), and Pet Loss and Grieving (June 27). Speakers are veterinary hospice 

nurse Laura Kramek and psychologist Dr. Camille Greenwald. Donation is $10 per 

workshop or $25 for the series with proceeds going to The Cat Practice’s Rufus 

Memorial Feline Fund for cats in need. To register, go to www.thecatpracticepc.com or 

call 248-540-3390. 

Link www.thecatpracticepc.com… 

 

 

Original link: http://www.wxyz.com/subindex/entertainment/around_town#/?i=8  
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